
 

 

10/19/2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

A&D Painting has over 40 years of paint experience including painting over 15 historic buildings. 
We inspected 2863 East Grand to come up with possible solutions to remove the paint from the 
brick. We had a strong sense that it would not work without damaging the brick and mortar, 
which would cause more issues. We first powerwashed the building with mild pressure. We 
then selected a small area to do some testing. We rolled on paint stripper and muriatic acid 
onto the brick wall with no apparent results. Due to the porous nature of the brick we were 
unable to remove paint. 
 
We recommend power washing, applying primer and (2) coats of SW elastomeric paint.  
 
For any questions or concerns please call Augustin Dedaj @ 586-405-6764.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Augustin Dedaj 
 
 
 
 


